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https://www.okgazette.com/oklahoma/figures-of-speech/Content?0id=5971019
Two state legislators are running a bill that purports to protect free speech on college campuses.

Sen. Julie Daniels, R-Bartlesville, and Rep. Mark Lepak, R-Claremore, have coauthored Senate Bill 361,
which protects “any lawful verbal, written, audio-visual or electronic means by which individuals may
communicate ideas to one another.”

Bob Nelon, a Hall Estill attorney specializing in First Amendment law, said he would oppose the bill if he
were a legislator READ MORE HERE
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